
 Praise Band, Message & Small Groups Starts at 6pm 
 Join us this Sunday at 6 pm for Youth Ascend! Over the next three weeks  
 we are dealing with the topic of temptation. Here is what we all know  
 to be true: temptation is all around us every single day, our students face  
 temptation in ways we can’t even comprehend. The frequency and  
 intensity of temptation only increases for high school students. That  
 frequency and intensity happens as teens gain more and more freedom.  
 Knowing how to resist temptation when the stakes are extremely high  
 will be a game-changer for your students. So, how do we help students  
 recognize, understand, resist, and bounce back from temptation? That’s  
 the big question we wrestle with in The Temptations series. 
 Our goal will be to provide the ability to find themselves better equipped  
 to handle temptations that come their way and ultimately choose God’s  
 best for their lives, no matter what may be tempting them toward  
 something else.   

  Bethany Bells Beginners Group
 If you haven’t played bells before or if you haven’t played in a while and  
 are looking to play again, we would love to have you join us in the  
 Bethany Bells group. Practices will begin on May 8 from 6-6:50 pm and  
 will continue every Wednesday through May 29. This group will  
 perform at Spell Chapel in June. They will resume practice during the  
 Fall Bethany NOW schedule. If you are interested in joining or have any  
 questions, please contact Barbara Bassett at 843.810.3590.

   Vacation Bible School Needs
 We are close to filling our volunteer roster. We currently need 1 lead  
 teacher for a 3K class, and assistants in 4K, 1st Grade and 4th Grade. We  
 also need 1 lead teacher for our preschool science cart. All curriculum  
 and supplies are provided. It is a fun and fulfilling way to serve and be  
 a part of an exciting week. If you are interested in filling a spot, please  
 contact Stephanie Mitchum at smitchum@bethany-umc.com.  

   Scan to Give Option
 It’s easier than ever to give now! Simply scan this QR  
 Code & you will be directed to PushPay, our online  
 giving platform. You can also text 833.245.8417  
 and give right from  your phone!  
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 Word & Table



Order of Worship 
    Welcome & Announcements

    Songs of Faith

    Offering 
    Song of Faith

    Kids’ Moment         
    Baptism- Rowan Parlov 
    Scripture:                   Colossians 1: 9-14
    Message:    “A Prayer Worth Remembering & Modeling” 
    Communion 
    Song of Faith

    Benediction

   Colossians 1: 9-14  (NIV)

 For this reason, since the day we heard about you, we have not stopped  
 praying for you. We continually ask God to fill you with the knowledge  
 of his will through all the wisdom and understanding that the Spirit  
 gives, so that you may live a life worthy of the Lord and please him in  
 every way: bearing fruit in every good work, growing in the knowledge  
 of God, being strengthened with all power according to his glorious  
 might so that you may have great endurance and patience, and giving  
 joyful thanks to the Father, who has qualified you to share in the  
 inheritance of his holy people in the kingdom of light. For he has  
 rescued us from the dominion of darkness and brought us into the  
 kingdom of the Son he loves, 14 in whom we have redemption,  
 the forgiveness of sins.

••

Rowan Parlov will receive the Sacrament of Holy Baptism today.  
Rowan is the son of Markus and Jessica Parlov.

Christian sympathies go out to Luke Biggs and the family and friends of   
Katrina Patton who joined the church triumphant on April 18, 2024. 

A Celebration of Life for Katrina will be held Monday, April 29  
at 11am  in the Fellowship Hall.

   Transform A Child’s Future
 Each year, Epworth Children’s Home provides care to children in our  
 own communities who have experienced abuse, neglect, and loss.  
 Epworth’s support breaks the destructive cycle and encourages children  
 to aim higher in life. On Sunday, May 12, our congregation will support  
 Epworth by collecting the Annual Epworth Mother’s Day Offering. For  
 more information, please visit Epworth online at  
 www.epworthchildrenshome.org

   National Day of Prayer Breakfast Help Needed
 The National Day of Prayer Breakfast will be Thursday, May 2. Help is 
 needed on Wednesday, May 1st setting up the room and prepping food. 
 Meet in the Fellowship Hall at 6pm to help clean the room, set up tables, 
 and decorate. Meet in the kitchen at 6pm to help prepare casseroles and 
 other food. We need at least 6 people in each area. If you can help with 
 this important ministry, please meet us on May 1.  

   Graduation Sunday
 Graduation Sunday will be May 19 in the 8:45  
 Traditional Worship Service. If you have a graduating  
 high school senior and would like for them to be  
 recognized, please scan the QR code to register them. 
 There will also be a celebratory dinner that night during  
 Youth Ascend.


